
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Gladden, Natalie [Natalie.Gladden@apachecorp.com] 
Monday, April 11, 2011 2:04 PM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Stockton, Billy 
Red WTR Station 

Due to the COG SWD being down we are having to haul our water. We had two trucks loading and 
apparently they.both f e l l asleep which caused our tanks to over flow while we were s t i l l 
producing. Approximately 170bbls of produced water was released, we recovered 130bbls from 
inside of the berms and 30bbls from the location. COG should have their line repaired by the 
end of the week. That's when we w i l l start the remediation. We w i l l have hand crews for 
inside the battery and w i l l start with equipment on the location once the line is repaired. 
We w i l l remediate the location according to standard and w i l l discuss with you the findings 
on the bermed area. C141 to follow. 

Sent from my iPhone 

l 


